
deep staff collaboration in Jan-

uary to begin examining Miri-

am’s ideas on Social Emotional 

Learning. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mr. C. Mah 

Think of a time that you’ve gone 

to work, very upset.  It’s tough 

to focus on your job when 

you’re distracted by an event 

that caused upset.  This is the 

same as children who come to 

school.  They can be distracted 

from learning. 

We’d like to improve student 

growth in Social-Emotional de-

velopment 

Wee are hoping, as a result, 

that our students develop great-

er leadership skills, exhibit 

more attention in class, and are 

more engaged with their learn-

ing.  We also see increased pro-

social behaviour. 

All of these conditions reduce 

the distractions that many chil-

dren face when learning.   

I attended a session with Miri-

am Miller last week.  Six mem-

bers of our staff will be working 

with Miriam Miller, an expert in 

this field.   

Members of our staff will be 

working with Miriam Miller in 

Social Emotional Learning.  

Some of the behaviours at Wal-

ton distract children from their 

learning.  Playground issues, 

classroom behaviour etc. all 

have an effect on learning.   

Watch for more information on 

our school goal as we begin 

S O C I A L  E M O T I O N A L  L E A R N I N G  A T  W A L T O N  

W I N T E R  C O N C E R T  

Walton Elementary will host a Winter Concert on Thursday, Decem ber 18th. 

Morning Performance 9:15am 

Mrs. Friend, Mr. Finlay & Ms. Ji, Mr. Ross, Mrs. Palmer, Mrs. Shum, Ms. Wegrich & Mrs. Ha-

worth, Ms. Howells, Ms. Heath, Mrs. Dupuis, Ms. Cui, Miss Biedka, Ms. Sciascia 

Afternoon Performance 1:00pm 

Mrs. Rajwani & Mrs. Korbely, Mrs. Jeanneau, Mr. Greveling, Ms. Zhou, Mrs. Dane & Mrs. Sluis, 

Ms. Evans, Mr. Chiang, Mrs. Vanderliek, Ms. Johnston, Ms. Thiara, Ms. Suen  
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S P E C I A L  P O I N T S  
O F  I N T E R E S T :  

 Last day of school 
before Winter Break, 
Friday, December 
19th.  Dismissal at 
2:45 

 School Re-Opens Mon-
day, January  5, 2015 

What 

happens 

if it 

snows? 

Read 
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Our staff continues to devel-

op our Mandarin Bilingual 

Program.  It’s a journey to 

define our program, for stu-

dents, parents and staff.   

As you know, our program is 

based on the Edmonton 

School District Mandarin 

program.  It has been several 

years since Walton has been 

in communication with our 

Edmonton counterparts. 

I’m pleased to announce that 

a team of Walton staff, along 

with Principal Rob Foot from 

Scott Creek Middle School, 

travelled to Edmonton on 

November 17 and 18th.   

Incoming Superintendent 

Patricia Gartland also joined 

our team. 

I would like to thank the Con-

fucius Institutes of Coquitlam 

and Edmonton for making 

this trip possible. 

 

The Mandarin Bilingual 

teachers have been collabo-

rating regularly to develop a 

scope and sequence of learn-

ing outcomes for their class.  

This work is important in 

aligning learning expecta-

tions from one grade to the 

next grade. 

 

Stay tuned for a report about 

our Edmonton trip! 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 

 

The Scholastic Book Fair is 
coming to our school. 

 

We invite you to share in 
this celebration of books 
and reading with us. 

 

On Tuesday, December 
2nd and Wednesday, De‐
cember 3rd the book fair will 
be open from 2:50 pm to 
6pm in our school gym.   

 

Don’t forget to enter our 
Family Event Draw.  You 
could win $50 in books ‐ $25 
for your family and $25 for 
your child’s classroom!  
Look for the entry form sent 
home with your child this 
week. 

 

Did you know that for every 
$10 you spend at the Book 
Fair, up to $6 goes back to 
our school?  This allows us 
to purchase needed books 
and educational resources. 

 

We hope you will join us. 

 

Ms. Augustyn 

Walton Elementary School 
Library 

If you have any concerns about your child’s progress, please 

contact the teacher directly.  We would like to address any con-

cerns or issues in a timely manner. 

We ask that parents avoid any “playground or parking lot 

chat” in regards to questions about the classroom and address 

those concerns directly with the teacher. 

If you have any questions about the Mandarin Bilingual Pro-

gram as a whole, please contact Mr. Mah. 

M A N D A R I N  R O A D T R I P  

C O M M U N I C A T I N G  C O N C E R N S  

Our Mandarin language teachers have been 

collaborating frequently. 

Page 2 W A L T O N  E L E M E N T A R Y  

S C H O L A S T I C  B O O K  F A I R  



Walton Elementary hosted 

our annual Remembrance 

Day Celebration on Friday, 

November 7th.   

Thanks to Mrs. Dupuis, Ms. 

Cui and Mrs. Sluis for their 

class performances. 

Each class prepared a wreath 

for our ceremony.  Bagpiper 

Scott McClure led our wreath 

layers to the front of the gym. 

Lest we forget. 

 

Walton Elementary raised 

$2277.10 for the Terry Fox 

Foundation!  We had a very 

wet run but the school stayed 

true to the spirit of Terry Fox! 

Our event began in the gym 

with Mrs. Friend and Mrs. 

Sadowski and the moved 

outside for a wet run!  Thanks 

to our parent volunteers for 

supervising the route! 

R E M E M B R A N C E  D A Y  

T E R R Y  F O X  R U N  
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Location: Gymnasium 
December 2nd and 3rd, 2:50-6:00pm 

There will be hundreds of books and items for sale.  Some of the profit goes to support our 

library!  Last  year, $1500 in profit came back to our library!  Help support our school! 

Support our school!  Start your shopping early! 

 
  

 
  

Scholastic Book Fair is Coming! 

Walton Elementary 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7Remembrance 

Day at 10:45 

Interim Reports 

8 

9 10 
Non-Instructional 

Day 

11 

Remembrance Day  
12 
Hot Lunch 

13 14 15 

16 17 
PAC Meeting at 6:45 

18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 
Movember at Wal-

ton 

26 27 28 29 

30       

November 2014 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 
Book Fair 

2 
Book Fair 

Photo Re-Takes 

3 
Book Fair 

4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 
Hot Lunch 

11 12 13 

14 15 16 
Dress Rehearsal 

17 18 
Winter Concert 

19Last Day of 

school. 

Report Cards  

20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 31    

December 2014 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 
School Re-opens 

6 7Mandarin Program 

Only: Early Dismissal for 

Parent Teacher Inter-

views at 1:45 

8 All Students: Early 

Dismissal for Parent 

Teacher Interviews at 

1:45 

9 10 

11 12 13 
Open House for New 

Kindergarten Man-

darin Program 

14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

January 2015 





Halloween at Walton! 





2960 Walton Avenue,  

Coquitlam, BC, V3B 6V6 

 

Phone: 604-941-1962 

Fax: 604-937-8040 

E-mail: walton@sd43.bc.ca 
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( C O Q U I T L A M )  

on your child’s person at all 
times, it will be stored in their 
backpack.  This will allow our 
staff to more easily locate the 
Epi-Pen if needed. 

  

Ideally the school would have 
2 epi-pens but we under-
stand that the cost of these 
items can be expensive. 

  

Walton Elementary has grown 
so large that we need to re-
examine how students with 
allergies store their Epi-Pens. 

We are encouraging students 
to keep their Epi-Pen with 
them at all times.  In the 
event of immediate need, we 
will not spend time trying to 
locate the Epi-Pen.  This can 
be carried in a fannypack. 

 If you feel that the Epi-Pen 
does not need to be carried 

Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

A L L E R G I E S  A N D  E P I  P E N S  

W E L C O M E  T O  W A L T O N  
E L E M E N T A R Y  S C H O O L ,  
W H E R E  W E  S T R I V E  T O  
C R E A T E  A  C A R I N G ,  
R E S P E C T F U L  
C O M M U N I T Y  O F  
L E A R N E R S .   T H E  
S C H O O L  C O M M U N I T Y  I S  
F O C U S E D  O N  C R E A T I N G  
A  S O C I A L L Y  
R E S P O N S I B L E  S C H O O L  
C L I M A T E  T O  E N H A N C E  
S T U D E N T  L E A R N I N G  

Www.sd43.bc.ca/walton 


